
PHONE LOG 

Date:  January 29, 2015 2:00 pm 

Phone call with Bryan Fong of Conestoga-Rovers & Associates.  We discussed data gaps for the site and 
how to address them.  The following conditions were discussed as possible data gaps: 
 

• The potential for an unknown shallow source such as an unknown tank.  Four tanks were removed 
but five tanks were suspected. 

• Vertical delineation. 
• Cross gradient delineation to the north. 
• Naphthalene data 
• Soil vapor probes may still be in place. 
• There is significant variability in groundwater data, particularly from well MW-2 and MW-6. 

 
The following scope of work was discussed in order to move the site towards case closure: 
 

• Subslab vapor samples in the area of suspected tank 5. 
• Research on the location of tank 5. 
• Sampling of the soil vapor probes if they still exist. 
• CRA is not planning to propose cross gradient delineation to the north.  Jerry Wickham will review 

this condition in greater detail at the time of work plan review. 
 
 
Jerry Wickham  


